Subject: Support to 435 Barber Ave Addition

From: Hurol Ulupinar

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 2:08 PM

To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>

Cc: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org>; Manor, Courtney <CManor@a2gov.org>
Subject: Re: Support to 435 Barber Ave Addition

Brett and Jon,

| also received verbal approval for the project proposal for the house addition (435 Barber Ave) from property
owner Anton Smith 465 Dupont Circle, Ann Arbor, MI, and Corinne Schat, 453 Dupont Circle. Corinne Schat
would like to join the ZBA meeting tomorrow at 6 pm.

Thank you again

Hurol Ulupinar

Best Regards



